
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 18, 2016 
 
Chair and Members of 
Planning and Environment Committee 
 
Re: Environmental Impact Statements 
 
Environmental Impact Statements (EIS) may set out mitigation and/or protective measures that 
are to be undertaken by the landowner as part of undertaking a development.  In such 
circumstances, there should be a mechanism in place to ensure that compliance to the conditions 
set out in the EIS are met. 
 
In order to ensure that compliance is achieved in the above-noted circumstances, I respectfully 
request support of the following recommendation: 
 

“That the Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to review and report back to a future meeting 
of the Planning and Environment Committee on how Development Agreements could be 
modified to include a mechanism for the Civic Administration to undertake compliance 
investigations to ensure that conditions set out in Environmental Impact Statements are 
and will be met.” 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Tanya Park 
Councillor Ward 13 
 
 
 
 


